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In response to government guidelines and in the interests of safety, the Department 
of History of Art has made the following changes to our teaching provision in order to 
protect health and welfare whilst providing the best possible academic experience in 
the circumstances. 
 
Lectures to groups of more than ten students will be delivered online.  
Smaller group teaching will be delivered using a blend of online and in-person 
teaching, as appropriate and depending on the needs of students and faculty who 
may be shielding or self-isolating. Aspects of the course delivered by Colleges will 
not be affected by these changes.  
 
The course structure and learning outcomes of the History of Art Tripos remain 
unchanged and changes have been approved by the University's Education Policy 
and Quality Office. 
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